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HOMICIDE 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred 
at approximately 11:48 P.M., on November 26th, 2011, in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale.  The homicide occurred at a residence located at 833 Northwest 10th 
Terrace in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 
At approximately 11:48 P.M., on November 26th, 2011, the Fort Lauderdale 
Police Department received a call in reference to a male lying in the roadway 
suffering from stab wounds.  Fort Lauderdale Police Officers and personnel from 
the Fort Lauderdale Fire Rescue Department immediately responded to the 
scene.  Fire Rescue personnel transported the victim to Broward General 
Medical Center where he was later pronounced deceased. 
 
The victim has been identified as Patrick Brinson, B/M, 3/13/91, a Fort 
Lauderdale resident. 
 
Detectives are seeking anyone with information regarding who Brinson may have 
had contact with, leading up to the time when the homicide occurred. 
 
At this point, investigators do not believe that Brinson’s murder is related to the 
Eugene Lynch homicide, which occurred nearby on November 20th, 2011.  
Detectives Shotwell and Jaggers are still actively investigating the murder of 
Eugene Lynch and are seeking any information regarding that homicide. 
 
Detectives are urging anyone with any information regarding the homicide of 
Patrick Brinson to contact Detective Mark Breen at 954-828-5708. 
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